
 



 

 

 

 

 

Extending the tax credit for an additional year will provide much-needed stability for businesses, 
ensuring that the transportation sector retains access to the most tangible way to lower the price 

of diesel. Moreover, biodiesel reduces greenhouse gas emissions by up to 86% compared to 
petroleum-based diesel, making it an essential component of our nation’s effort to address 

changes to the climate. By extending the BTC, we can continue to encourage the use of cleaner 
fuels and reduce our carbon footprint all while lowering the cost of trucking. 

H.R. 9060 is a bipartisan, common-sense measure that will support reduced costs for consumers 
and promote cleaner energy, and I encourage you to cosponsor. For any additional questions or 

to cosponsor, please contact Michael Lundquist (Michael.lundquist@mail.house.gov). 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Carey 

Member of Congress 


